
Salisbury Methodist Church 
Notices for this week – November 26th 2023 

 

Sunday 26th  
10.30   Streamed service led by Revd Dr Mark Cheetham  
3.00 – 3.30   Peace Vigil for Israel-Palestine 
 

Monday 27th 
5.30 – 7.30  The Listening Place 
 

Tuesday 28th 
10.00 Toddlers 
 

Wednesday 29th 
9.45 – 10.15 Church Prayer Group 
10.00 -12.00 Coffee in the welcome area & Fairtrade  
10.00 -12.00 The Listening Place 
10.30 Belletones 
2.30 Memorial service for Yvonne Bonner (nee Evans) followed by tea 
6.00 Beavers 
6.30 Cubs 
7.30 Scouts 
 

Thursday 30th 
2.30 – 4.30    CAMEO – All Welcome 
6.00 Rainbows 
6.30 Brownies 
7.30 Carol Service Choir rehearsal – All Welcome 
  

Friday 1st December 
10.00 Toddlers 
6.30 Guides & Rangers   
 

Saturday 2nd  
10.00 -12.00 The Listening Place  
10.00 -12.00 Coffee in the welcome area & The Food Bank 
  

Sunday 3rd  
10.30    Streamed Holy Communion service led by Revd Dr Mark Cheetham 
12.30 Carol singing at Waitrose 
 

Items for inclusion in the next Sunday’s notices should be sent to 
notices@salisburymethodist.org.uk. 

The Memorial service for Yvonne Bonner (nee Evans) will take place at church 
on Wednesday 29th November at 2.30pm followed by a tea in the hall. 
All are welcome. The service will be live streamed with this link - 
https://youtube.com/live/HCAF8B958d0 
 

The Peace Vigil for Israel-Palestine will be held in the Sanctuary TODAY from 
3.00 to 3.30 pm. The Mayor is expected to attend and you are invited to join us 
to remember all in Israel/Palestine and elsewhere in the world involved in 
ongoing conflict. 
 

Carol Singing at Waitrose in aid of Action for Children, Sunday 3rd December, 
12.30 after morning worship.  We need a wonderful group of singers as last year, 
so please put the date in your diaries.  All welcome! 
   

The first rehearsal for year's Carol Service Choir will be at 8pm on Thursday 
evening 30th November, Further rehearsals on 7th & 14th December, followed 
by the service at 6pm on Sunday 17 December. All ages and stages welcome. It's 
useful to know how many scores to print, so do please let Jonathan know after 
the service, or email music@salisburymethodist.org.uk, if you plan to join. 
 

Hakuna Matata Choir Advance notice that a vibrant choir of 15 children and 4 
adults from Kenya are hoping to visit our church on June 29th to July 1st July 
2024. Funds are being raised for a Kenyan orphanage. We will need 
approximately 10 host families for 3 or 4 nights. If this is something you or your 
friends would like to consider, please talk to Judy Johnson or Liz Chick. 
 

NATIVITY on the GREEN 2023 ‘MICHAEL MOUSE’ FRIDAY 15th DECEMBER at 
6pm HAMPTON PARK PAVILION, BISHOPDOWN. If you can help with this exciting 
mission, please contact Linda Hayman. Many thanks. 
 

Winterslow Methodist Church Candlelight service on Saturday, 16th December 
at 3pm to which all are invited. BUT to help with their preparations they need to 
know how many people to expect. Please tell Jacqui Saunders or Liz Chick if you 
are hoping to join them. 
 

Please check out the newly labelled recycling bins by the hall. Items collected in 
the stack of green bins go to support the charity Medic2Medic which helps fund 
access to health care education in Africa. Recycling your printer cartridges here 
will help the Girls Brigade in Amesbury. Full details of everything you can recycle 
in Salisbury are on the Eco Board. 
 

Congratulations to the Street Pastors have won the Volunteers category in the 
city’s Inaugural Walk of Stars, celebrating the incredible contributions and 
achievements of its local heroes, this initiative is a chance for the community to 
honour those who have made a difference.  
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